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Monterey Field trip went very well. Students, teachers, and parents all behaved
well, and enjoyed the coast. Students were able to participate in the LIMPETS sand
crab study on the beach. They were very successful in taking data and recording the
types and sizes of the different sand crabs. Next we enjoyed a beautiful hike at Pt.
Lobos. Following the hike, we spent a few hours tidepooling, where we were able to
see sea urchins, sea anemones, barnacles, and crabs. We ended the night with a
tasty dinner and a few rotations. Sunday the discovery labs, and aquarium brought
the theme together seemlessly. | hope everybody enjoyed the field trip, and we
appreciate all the help and support.

Minimum day today and Friday

4th graders are working on a 3 wishes essay right now. Ask them how it
is going.

5th and 6th graders are working on the Peace Essay. This years topic is
to write a fictional story about someone living abroad and immigrating to the
United States. Students will need to discuss why they may have needed to
move, as well as some of the trials and tribulations that come with moving to a
new country. Please discuss some ideas that may help them be successful.

We will be sending home conference schedules next week. Please let us know
if those times do not work for you.

We will be wrapping up the reading of Phantom Tollbooth, as well as California
Habitats and Oceans. We will be starting a new theme next week.
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